
  
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL    ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA                 
     
    Date: 04-09-2021 
 

Information regarding upcoming Internal Assessment 

 

Dear Students of Classes 9 & 10 
 
As informed earlier the Internal Assessment is scheduled to begin from 06th 
September 2021. Following are some important points regarding the same:  

1. The Exam will be conducted offline in the school. 

2. Reporting Time for students will be 8:30 am. All students who will not 

avail the school transport and who wish to leave after appearing for the 

test will be allowed to do so. 

3. Timings of the test will be from 8:40 am to 9:30 am. 

4. Students must strictly follow the Roll No. wise schedule shared 

earlier. Only 25 students will be seated in a classroom. The Roll Numbers 

will be shared by the respective Class Teachers.   

5. All Students must follow all the COVID related safety protocols.  

 

All the Best! 

Thank You, 

 

Fr. Sangeeth Raj, SJ 

Principal 
 
 

 


